From: Community Operations

To: Mary Dunnion
Subject: RE: communiqué 4
Date: Monday 23 March 2020 13:02:45

Thank you Mary,
| will ensure it is disseminated through the management line as well.
Regards,

David

David Walsh

National Director

Community Operations

Dr. Steevens Hospital, Dublin 8

Tel: 01 6352596 Email: communityoperations@hse.ie

From: Mary Dunnion [mailto:MDunnion@hiqga.ie]
Sent: 23 March 2020 12:59

To: Community Operations

Subject: communiqué 4

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Good afternoon David

Re: Designated centres

FYI — Communique 4 issued this pm

Regards

Mary

Mary Dunnion

Chief Inspector of Social Services

Director of Regulation

Regulation Directorate

Health Information & Quality Authority

Head Office, Unit 1301, City Gate, Mahon, Cork
dd: +353 (0)21 240 9333

m: +353 (0)87 0662251

f: +353 (0)21 240 9600

e: mdunnion@higa.ie
www.hiqa.ie
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Need information and advice on COVID-19? Go to www.hse.ie/coronavirus

"Ta an fhaisnéis sa riomhphost seo (ceangaltain san aireamh) faoi rin. Baineann sé leis an té ar seoladh chuige amhain agus ta sé
ar intinn go bhfaighfidh siadsan amhain é agus gurb iadsan amhéin a dhéanfaidh breithnit air. Mas rud é nach tusa an duine ar leis
é, t& cosc iomlan ar aon fhaisnéis ata ann, a Gsaid, a chraobhscaoileadh, a scaipeadh, a nochtadh, a fhoilsit, na a chdipeail .
Seains gurb iad tuairimi pearsanta an Udar ata san riomhphost agus nach tuairimi FSS iad.

Ma fuair td an riomhphost seo tri dhearmad, bheadh muid buioch d& gcuirfed in idil don Deasc Seirbhisi ECT ar an nguthan ag
+353 818 300300 né ar an riomhphost chuig service.desk@hse.ie agus ansin glan an riomhphost seo ded' chéras."

"Information in this email (including attachments) is confidential. It is intended for receipt and consideration only by the intended
recipient. If you are not an addressee or intended recipient, any use, dissemination, distribution, disclosure, publication or copying of
information contained in this email is strictly prohibited. Opinions expressed in this email may be personal to the author and are not
necessarily the opinions of the HSE.

If this email has been received by you in error we would be grateful if you could immediately notify the ICT Service Desk by
telephone at +353 818 300300 or by email to service.desk@hse.ie and thereafter delete this e-mail from your system"
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